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As a lifelong advocate for public education and all of our kids, I am grateful for the 

common sense approach of this bill to the absurd notion that a non-virtual charter can 

be placed in a non-sponsoring district without consideration of the impact on the 

students and schools in that district, and without any accountability to or consent from 

the local school board.  As currently written, charter law flies in the face of local 

control and what is best for a community.  This bill would ensure that communities 

and school boards have a reasonable degree of local control and are not at the 

mercy of a non-virtual charter sponsored by another district.   


